INTERNATIONAL COMMITTEE
OF THE RED CROSS

Crown Prince and Princess of Norway visit the ICRC
and the League

While in Geneva, Crown Prince Harald and Princess Sonja of Norway
visited the headquarters of the ICRC and the League of Red Cross
Societies on 10 June 1981.

After being welcomed by President Alexandre Hay, accompanied
by members and directors of the ICRC, they were informed about the
institution’s activities. They then signed the Visitors’ Book and visited
the ICRC Central Tracing Agency.

At the League they were received by Secretary-General Henrik Beer
and his colleagues, who explained the activities of the world Red Cross
Federation in the development of National Red Cross and Red Crescent
Societies, in assistance to the victims of natural disasters, and in aid of
young people and the disabled.

President of Venezuela visits ICRC

The President of the Republic of Venezuela, Mr. Luis Herrera
Campins, came to the headquarters of the ICRC, on 12 June 1981,
accompanied by Mrs. de Herrera Campins and their suite. They were
welcomed by ICRC President Mr. Alexandre Hay. The members of
the Committee, the directors of the ICRC and Mr. Henrik Beer, Secre-
tary-General of the League of Red Cross Societies, were presented to
the presidential couple.

After signing the Visitors’ Book, President Herrera conferred pri-
vately with Mr. Hay, while Mrs. de Herrera Campins and the presidential
retinue were informed about ICRC activities. They saw also an exhibi-
tion on activities of the Central Tracing Agency.
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